
STATEMENT IN LIEU OF A JOB IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
 
The proposed regulatory amendments will not have a substantial adverse impact on jobs 

or employment opportunities. A full job impact statement has not been prepared for the 

proposed regulations as it is evident from the subject matter of the rule that the proposed 

regulations will not result in the loss of jobs.  

 

 


